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NOTICE 
Mental Health and Mental Retardation Centers 

Medicaid Self-Audits for State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2008 

Please note the Medicaid Self-Audit for SFY2008 (September 2007 - August 2008) is 
due by September 4, 2009.  If the Medicaid Self-Audit for SFY2008 is not received by 
September 4, 2009, the units of service will not be incorporated into the 2008 cost 
settlement. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Medicaid Self-Audits for 
SFY2008, please send an email to TAFI@hhsc.state.tx.us. 
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